
 

Council Corner – 

John Carrier 

Spring is just around the 

corner. Hears hoping 

everyone has another 

wonderful summer 

season. 

 

 
 

Desk of the Administrator  

Utility Payments: Thank you to all who have signed up to receive e-

statements.  This will save the water department many dollars on 

postage.  Did you also know that you can log into the city website: 

www.cityofnevismn.gov and on the home screen there is a button that 

looks like this: 

 

You can pay for your water and sewer services right from the 

convenience of your own home without driving into the office. 

Yes, I know the weather has been pretty mild these past few weeks, 

however, the City Dump / Brush pile is not open yet.   

Our Planning Commission is now running at full membership.  A big 

welcome to Don Delisi to the Nevis Planning and Zoning Commission.   

 

 

City of Nevis January 

2025 

City Council Meeting Dates: 

April 14, May 12, June 9 

City Administration Office: 

Monday – Wednesday 8:00a.m. – 4:30p.m., Thursday 8:00a.m. – 6:00p.m., Friday 7:30a.m. – 12:00p.m. Closed for lunch 12:00p.m. – 1:00p.m. 

104 Main Street West, PO Box 108, Nevis, MN 56467 

218-652-3866 

neviscty@gmail.com 

Nevis Municipal Liquor Store : Kay Moen 

Hello everyone! All of us, here at the Nevis Muni hope that you all have 

fared well through the winter. We also hope you have had the 

opportunity to enjoy some of our events! Thank you to all who braved 

the weather and came out to the St. Patty’s Day Pub Crawl. Everyone 

had a good time and overall, it was a successful event for all businesses 

involved. Thank you to our collaborative partners and all the sponsors 

for contributing. Community events like this wouldn’t be possible 

without all of you. Looking ahead, mark these on your calendars: Pub 

and Grub Comedy Show March 29th and May 24th (get your tickets 

early!), June 21st Muni Summer Bash, July 12th Bands & BBQ, July 18th 

and 19th Muskie Days and August 16th Marine Corps BBQ. Check our 

Facebook for details and check out the Nevis Chamber of Commerce 

website for other community events! Look forward to seeing you! 

 

 

   Public Works: Don Umthun 
2025 is the year we are slatted to do a road 

project. Every 5 years we replace the roads that are 

in the worst shape. This year’s road project roads: 

Village Road, Third Ave from Main St W 

to County Road 18 W, Church Street 

behind the Post Office and a concrete 

valley gutter to be added in the low 

area by the school that water sits in all 

year. 

This project is rolled in with the county job of 

resurfacing County Road 13. The bids will be going 

out early April 2025 and work will be scheduled for 

summer/fall of 2025. No date is set but as 

information comes in Don will relay project 

schedules to the City Council. 

 

Residents: 

If you have any changes or updates to your utility account:  
billing address, phone number, or email 
 please call the City Administration Office 218-652-3866 or email 

neviscty@gmail.com  
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